
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
 

There will be no after school 

sports club for KS2 next Tuesday 

7th Dec, due to the Christmas 

Plays. 

 

We will be having our Christmas 

lunch on Thursday 16th December. 

Letter are going home with 

children this week, please 

complete the slip and return to 

the school by Thursday 18th 

November.  

 

Please find attached to the 

Newsletter email a Christmas 

Messy Play flyer and Christingle 

flyer. 
 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

December 

Tue 7 Christmas Play Class 3, 9.30 

AM and 6PM 

Wed 8/Thu 9/Fri 10 Christmas 

Nativity Cl.1 & Cl.2 

Mon 13 Cl.1 & Cl.2 school trip to 

Norwich Cathedral 

Mon 13 School Council Christmas 

bake sale. 

Tue 14 Flu vaccination – all school 

Wed 15 YR/Y6 Vision & Hearing 

Screening  

Thur 16 – Christmas Lunch 

Fri 17 - Last day of term 

Fri 17 Christingle PM 

School re-opens Thursday 6th  

January 2022 

 

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1 Leila S  Cl.2 Frankie B, Hermione R 
Cl.3 Henry W, Thomas CL.4 Tyler S, Charles B 
 

 

Newsletter Autumn                
Friday 3rd December 2021 

I am sorry to inform you that after over 3 years at the school, Mrs. Gant is 

leaving at the end of the term. We are very sad to see her go as she has 

contributed so much to the life of the school, but we do wish her well on her 

future endeavors. We are pleased to inform you that Mrs. Lattimore will be 

taking over as the TA in Class 2 from January. Mr. Jones. 

    Swimming Lessons 

We are very excited to be able to tell you that we have been able to secure 

swimming for the children in KS2 for the new term. We will be sending 

home letters with all the children so that we can gage their level of 

swimming. Please complete these forms and return them to the school 

office. 

  

Hand Me Downs – Can you help? 
Things are getting a bit muddy at school and so it is very handy to have a 
spare pair of trousers in the children’s school bags just in case they fall 
over, especially for the younger children.  
 
We usually keep a small supply of trousers just in case of emergencies, we  
have however run out of our stock. We are therefore asking if any parents 
have any old tracksuit trousers that no longer fit their children and would 
like to donate them to the school? Many thanks in advance!  

Covid-19 Update 

As of this week we have no confirmed case of Covid-19 within the school.  

 

Christmas Plays  

The children’s Christmas performances are fast approaching and all the final 

dress rehearsals have been taking place this week!  

We please ask that when you attend the performances you please wear face 

coverings.  

All KS2 children need to arrive at the village hall by 17:45 on Tue 7th Dec 


